

Falcon Junior School

Falcon Road West, Sprowston, Norwich NR7 8NT

Telephone: 01603 441417

Website: www.falcon.norfolk.sch.uk
Email: office@falcon.norfolk.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr E J Savage

12th September 2022

Dear parents and carers

Following the sad news of the passing of the Queen last week, we have been working at supporting the children and reflecting on, and celebrating, the Queen's life.

You may well have seen the announcement over the weekend regarding the plans for the funeral and that Monday 19th September has been declared a bank holiday. As a result, Falcon Junior School will be closed to pupils and staff on this day. We will reopen again on Tuesday 20th September.

Falcon has also received some sad news regarding one of our former teachers. Alan Barnes, who taught at Falcon for many years, passed away toward the end of the summer break. Alan was a very well respected and talented teacher, with a passion for music and sport. Many of you will have older children who were taught by Alan and he was a regular visitor in recent times, playing the piano in school performances. He will be very much missed.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

E J Savage

Headteacher